Le 25 févr. 09 à 13:05, Alain Bernard Arnold Renaud a écrit :

Hi Anne,

I am really sorry for the delay in replying to you.

I will do a presentation of about 40 minutes so if you could allow a slot for it that would be great.

My argument for the presentation is attached to this email. I am also re-sending my bio. 

Best wishes and I am looking forward to meeting you.

- Alain

